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The Mathematics Department is proud to announce that Dr. Ricardo Cortez and Dr.
Victor Moll are highlighted in Testimonios: Stories of Latinx and Hispanic
Mathematicians. Their stories are inspirational and thought provoking.

Testimonios: Stories of Latinx and Hispanic Mathematicians
A co-publication of the AMS and Mathematical Association of America

From the AMS Website:

“Testimonios brings together first-person narratives from the vibrant, diverse, and
complex Latinx and Hispanic mathematical community. Starting with childhood and
family, the authors recount their own individual stories, highlighting their upbringing,
education, and career paths. Their particular stories, told in their own voices, from


https://sse.tulane.edu/print/pdf/node/4672

their own perspectives, give visibility to some of the experiences of Latinx/Hispanic
mathematicians.”



